
4 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Four Cs Trust with regard to the current media attention
associated with some schools nationally being affected and closed due to Reinforced
Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) or Asbestos concerns.

I am pleased to confirm to you that all Four Cs Trust schools listed below have
complied with Department for Education instruction previously, in terms of surveys
where necessary, and there are no areas of concern to date associated with either
RAAC or Asbestos.

● Arthur Mellows Village College
● Ken Stimpson Academy
● Manor Drive Secondary Academy
● Fulbridge Academy
● Discovery Primary Academy
● Hampton Vale Primary Academy
● Manor Drive Primary Academy

There is, therefore, no impact on the return to school for all pupils and staff who attend these
schools, and we welcome their return for this next academic year.

Kind regards

MR M SANDEMAN
CEO Four Cs Trust


